
Friday 8th November 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been great to welcome the pupils back to school after 

their half term break and see them all quickly settle back into 

the routines of learning across school.  I enjoy spending time 

each day in the classrooms and listening to the enthusiasm 

pupils show for learning; as well as giving out stickers for    

pupils who are on the proud cloud. 

Thank you for your support in sending in donations for this 

year’s Poppy Appeal.  On Monday the pupils will learn more 

about why we wear poppies and they will be taking part in the 

two-minute silence at 11am. 

Please ensure that pupils are sent to school in 

the correct uniform, including PE kit.  There are 

posters displayed around school indicating what 

our uniform expectations are. 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

94.89% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

1CS & 1KR 

97.44% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

6BA 

98.89% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

2x11=22    22÷2=11 

11x2=22    22÷11=2 

Reading Corner 

Year 4-Year 6 had a fun and      
hilarious visit from author Simon 

James Green this week.  We have 
his books in school which children 

are already reading!  

 

Our bookshelves are replenished and  
looking exciting.  A big thank you to Hull 

Schools Library Service.  

 

Thank you for your engagement at this month's book 
swap - it's amazing that children love reading and want to 

read at home.   

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 94.3% 

RCM 94.05% 

RLS 95.56% 

1KR 97.44% 

1CS 97.44% 

2HC 89.33% 

2ZP 95.56% 

3DC 92.22% 

3KH 93.87% 

4JL 96.43% 

4SS 92.34% 

5GL 93.33% 

5TW 94.81% 

6AD 97.78% 

6BA 98.89% 

6ZM 97.22% 

Children in 

Need 

Children in Need 

is taking place on 

Friday 15th November 2024.  Next 

week is also anti-bullying week. 

The School Council have decided 

that they would like pupils to wear 

pyjamas, odd socks and bring a 

donation of £1. 

Thank you in advance for your 

support. 

Griffin Values 

Next week’s focus is: 

Teamwork 

Arbor Parent App 

Earlier this week, you should have received a welcome 

email from Arbor which included a link attached to    

access the Arbor Parent App. If you have not received 

an email, please check your junk/spam folder. If you 

have not received an email in your junk/spam folder, 

please contact the school office for help, as it may be 

that we don’t have the correct up to date email address 

for you on file. 

The Arbor Parent App is a means of school sending 

messages to parent/carers; a way for parents/carers to 

pay for trips, visits and experiences; and a way for    

parents/carers to monitor the attendance percentage for 

their child/children. 

School meals and school meal payments will continue 

through School Grid/ParentMail. 


